
Good morning, today is Thursday, January 4th 
 
Next Thursday, January 11th, is the 7th and 8th Grade winter dance. Tickets will be sold 
Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday of next week. We've got a DJ lined up and we're excited to 
get the seventh and eighth grades together for some dancing, karaoke, and camaraderie to 
warm up the winter season.  
 
Girl’s 7th and 8th Grade Basketball tryouts begin on Monday, January 8th in the gym.  Any athlete 
that would like to try-out must have turned in a Sports Physical to the office and have Rank One 
forms completed on line.  
 
Gateway’s New Voices Jazz Choir is looking for a rhythm section- Do you play piano? Bass 
guitar?  Drum set? 
 
We have a bass guitar, piano and drum set waiting for you in the choir room. You have had the 
lessons, now, let’s get you playing at school!   See choir’s webpage for more information.   Talk 
to your parents and schedule your audition this month. 
 
Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character! 
 


